University Enrichment Committee
Report to the Faculty Senate
May 4, 1998

1. Reviewed applications by both faculty and students for travel and research funds. Decisions were
made and funds were distributed.
2. Selected Barry Goldstein as the 1998/99 Dirk Andrew Phibbs Scholar.
3. Selected Geoffrey Block, Music, as the 1999 Regester lecturer.
4. Requested and received from ASUPS $2500 in support of student research.
5. Explored with Dean Cooney the possibility of delinking the Lantz Fellowships from regular sabbaticals.
6. Recommended applicants for release units to Dean Cooney.
7. Suggestions for the coming year:
A. Discuss ways to increase the number of applications for release units.
B. Consider revising the release unit eligibility guidelines.

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Barry



